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UPDATE #2 re: State of Local Emergency – Highway 1 reopened in both directions, 
power outages persist  
 
Duncan, BC – The Trans-Canada Highway has re-opened north of Duncan for traffic in both 

directions, although a number of local roads remain closed. 
 
Power outages continue to affect communities across the region. Residents should check the BC 
Hydro Outage Map for complete information of impacted areas by visiting 
https://www.bchydro.com/power-outages/app/outage-map.html  
 
Residents should be advised that Pacific Marine Road, connecting Honeymoon Bay to Port 
Renfrew (Pacific Circle Marine Route), is closed. 
 
Highway Rentals, located at 2935 Sprott Road adjacent to the Trans-Canada Highway, is 
assisting residents in protecting their property with sandbags, available free of charge until 4 p.m. 
today. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Kris Schumacher 
Manager, Communications & Engagement 
250.701.2631 
kris.schumacher@cvrd.bc.ca 
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